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14th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I wanted to write to you to confirm arrangements for the end of term.  The academy breaks up for the 
Easter Holidays at 12.45pm on Thursday 28th March 2024.   
 
The academy has a scheduled Inset Day for Monday 15th April, therefore, students will return to the 
academy at 8.35am on Tuesday 16th April 2024.   
 
I will be sending a full academy newsletter towards the end of term to celebrate the many achievements of 
our students.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Richard McGuire 
Principal 
 


